
Regional HIV/HEP C and STI Tribal Training in Southern Oregon, March 14, 2013 
Dear Tribal BEAR Friends, we are pleased to invite you to our first Regional HIV/HEP C and STI 
Tribal Training in Southern Oregon at the Seven Feathers Casino Resort on March 14, 2013. This 
day-long training with doctors from the University of Washington offering the latest medical 
information is FREE to all participants. We hope to be able to offer a limited number of stipends 
to community tribal clinics for hotel rooms and mileage. 
 
To learn more about this important training, please visit: www.spipa.org  where you will find 
the agenda, registration, and CME announcement. This training is supported by the Portland 
Office of Indian Health Services, the Northwest Portland Area Indian Health Board, and the 
Northwest AIDS Education and Training Center at the University of Washington. The training is 
designed for tribal clinicians and allied health care providers. We also invite staff from local 
public health departments and/or community clinics that work with tribal clinics and/or tribal 
patients.  
 
If you have questions, please call Jutta Riediger at 360-462-3224 or write to riediger@spipa.org 
or Pawnee Brown at 360-462-3225 or write to pbrown@spipa.org 
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